Maintaining strong links with our
shareholders as members of one famil
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Next Media's business is communication. Just as
we believe in serving the community by
maintaining an honest and comprehensive free
flow of information through our on-line and off-
line publications, so we likewise recognize the
importance of keeping shareholders fully updated
about the Company. Full disclosure of relevant
information should be the foundation of every
well-run business. This is what we aim for at Next
Media. You have placed your trust in our Company
- you are part of our Company. You deserve
nothing less.

Besides providing information, we believe it should
also be easily accessible. We disseminate
information about the Company in a timely
manner, through all the means modern technology
puts at our disposal, both on-line and off-line.
That way, we can give you, our shareholders, a
complete, real-time picture of the Company's
progress and its future plans.

Communication should be two-way. Our
shareholders' opinions are enormously valuable
to us. For this reason we have various channels
to facilitate the exchange of information including
a designated email address, ir@nextmedia.com.
Please visit them and contribute your ideas. Your
guestions are welcome too. They will be fully
and promptly answered.

Lastly, who do we mean when we talk about our
shareholders? Please bear in mind that some of
you may be outside the Company, while others
are members of its management and staff. So
there are really no boundaries between Next
Media and its shareholders. We regard our
shareholders as people who give us valuable
support and resources of various kinds, and with
whom we want to stay in close contact, for
everyone's ultimate benefit. We are one family.

EERNIBXBHEEREER - RFEE
BBLNRE L RERTY  REZEMRR
SE-BNEARRERBLBENRER —
ReBEGES RATHOBERREREEDN
HMIGHE  EREFIAVER T B QR MR
e 2ENEMNRBESAERRER TR
BROEHTH  SERCEANRBEE B
BT - EREEN—DTF  SRHEEDN
EERXFHREEEAAEEZ RSN

BPABR T BERHERI - BTN
TELRAKER - MG NE LERREN
XET - RAEMEFASER AR
EREBEENERM - ERWL - BRMAER
BRBERMPNFE2EAM ARSI ERY W
RRFERFTE -

REFMBBUERLRN - BMT+HERR
REEERINESER - Bt - BMAHRT
TZETRAEE  BE-HFREFHE -
ir@nextmedia.com ' EEBAEESIRE R
NEXBER - BRBERERARYTRA
RERMEARZEN SEBREELE
E o

Ri& - HERXPREREOKRE ? EPEm KRR
AIRENSFE AR TIE - MEMBRAZAA
METRERE AMEERKERRZHEL
ERE - ARXEDRKU - HPERERBR
RTHMABHHER LR  BABNE
BREFETHE ST EDEERREX
BN - ARRMAEIARKEN—HF -

>—omZ AXmZ

-

“oonN

40O TmMmI mr»rCZ2Z>

W
=

folt

[ O O [I 3 » 3 ot o W

OfF ¥ @



—oonN UOHAr »—0omZ AXmZ

4O TmMIT r»CZ2Z2Z>»

IO O I 3 » 3

of R

Maintaining proper
corporate governance

Next Media believes its directors and management
must be fully accountable to shareholders. To this
end, we maintain an appropriate level of internal
checks to ensure proper corporate governance.
Next Media has an Audit Committee with written
terms of reference, in order to maintain proper
internal controls and enhance communication
between the Company and shareholders. Our
Audit Committee functions in accordance with
the requirements of the Stock Exchange. Its
meetings are held at least twice a year.
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